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In this project, local community members, young fisher-folk, traders, and youth, among 
others, will learn, directly, about the incredible diversity within the few remaining native 
mangrove habits in the Kaper Bay biome.  Much of this knowledge has been lost over the 
past two generations. 
 

 

 
 
 

        

 

                                                 


